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New York, NY—State Senator Daniel Squadron will host Chinese-language media at
his district office tomorrow to announce the official opening of the office in
Chinatown.
 
Who: State Senator Daniel Squadron
 
What: Announcement of Official Opening of District Office in Chinatown
 
When: Friday, July 31st at 12:00 p.m.
 
Where:  Senator Squadron’s District Office, 401 Broadway, Suite 1901 (corner of
Walker).

 


